SCGS FAQs
 
Our scoring system
From 2022 we are using the VPAR society scoring system, which is accessible via an app on your phone, click here for our handy How To guide.
Click here to see the pre 2022 scoring system for Surrey Chambers Golf Society. To view it simply press the log-in button, there is no password.

Gimmes
We have been asked for clarification on what is and what is not acceptable in terms of when we give a 'gimme' to our fellow society members and guests. We have put this to our excellent committee, and we have agreed that going forwards we will be operating a ‘no gimmes’ policy. This will hopefully avoid any ambiguity as to what counts as a gimme and we ask that going forwards you instead hole out like in a normal competition.
 Dropped Balls
If you have a lost ball or go out of bounds, agree with your playing partner where your ball entered the hazard and drop a new ball in line with the lost ball, one club length onto the fairway. Please take one penalty stroke, do not go back to the tee or original shot position. This is to ensure a sensible pace of play. You can take 2 off the tee if you prefer this as an option.

